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From: Paul Conte <paul.t.conte@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:10 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 2469

May 15, 2019 
 
Honorable Senators, 
 
As an urban resident who cares about Statewide Planning Goals, including Goals 3, 4 and 5, I urge you to 
support HB 2469. 
 
It's a sensible and reasonable bill that will help farmers and not at all diminish our custodianship of Oregon's 
environment and natural resources. 
 
This bill is the type of thoughtful, responsible measures the Legislature should be promoting. In contrast, HB 
2001 and SB 10 are absurd and harmful measures that serve no interests other than greedy developers and 
YIMBY zealots. 
 
Paul Conte 
1461 W. 10th Ave. 
Eugene, OR 97402 
541.344.2552 
_________________ 
Accredited Earth Advantage 
Sustainable Homes Professional 


